
 

Saturday, March 14th 2020  

 

To South East Melbourne Netball Club Members: 

Training sessions at Carlisle Park and Carlisle Primary School suspended until further notice 

As Casey Netball Association has made the decision to cancel all domestic games, events and NetSetGo until 

further notice,  the SEMNC committee have decided to suspend training sessions at Carlisle Park and Carlisle 

Primary School. The outdoor courts are still open to the public and you are welcome to use them for your own 

purposes. 

We hope that netball will soon resume as normal. Any relevant updates will be posted to our members group on 

Facebook, as well as our TeamApp. 

As always, we want to keep the health and safety of our members and families front of mind. We are continually 

monitoring the situation and will keep in contact with Casey Netball Association to provide any competition 

updates to you all. 

Please continue to protect yourselves and others by following the directions of health professionals during the 

course of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

We thank you for your patience and support while we navigate this unprecedented situation. 

 

South East Melbourne Netball Club Exec Committee 


